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Tuesday 7th March 2023 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Red Nose Day is on Friday 17th March 2023. This will be a non-uniform day with the theme 

of wearing something RED and we are asking for a donation of £1.00 for the Comic Relief 

charity. 
 
Red Noses are available from reception for £2.50. The red noses are only for age 7+.  Please 
bring the exact change for the collection box as we cannot issue any change. All proceeds 
will go to the Comic Relief Charity.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
James Parkinson 
 
Headteacher  
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